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I WILL GIVE THEM THE DESIRE TO KNOW THAT I AM THE !l
THEN THEY WILL BE MY PEOPLE, AND I WILL BE THEIR GOl
BECAUSE THEY WILL RETURN TO ME WITH ALL THEIR HEARES

JERMIAH 24:7




Youth Ministry in 
Sacred Heart Parish

2017
January

Monday 23rd. 7 – 9

Prayer Stations

February

Monday 27th 

Lent and forgiveness 

March 27th 

Rehearsal for Born For This; 7 - 9

April 3rd – rehearsal; 7 - 9
April 9th – Performance of Born for This.

St Paul’s, Carlton. Meet at 2.00
May

Monday 22nd 

Celebration/social 
June

Monday 26th 

How to live as a Christian

July

Monday 24th 

How to live as a Christian continued

August; No meeting because of holidays
September

Friday 15th – Confirmation with Bishop Patrick

Year 9 or above only. 

October

Monday 23rd 

November

Monday 27th 

December

Monday 18th 
All young people of secondary school age are 

welcome to come along – even if you have been 

confirmed. These evenings are good opportunities 

to grow in your faith. 

What is Born for This??





It is a musical telling the story of the Stations of the Cross. Designed to be rehearsed and performed in just one day, it is full of brilliant music, doesn’t require anyone to learn any lines (except a couple of songs) you don’t have to be a great actor or singer to take part (there are loads of parts for ‘crowd’, ‘soldiers’, ‘disciples’....) and is incredibly moving for those performing it or watching it. 





The plan is that we will work with young people from two of our neighbouring churches (St Paul’s and St John’s) – have two evening sessions to learn the songs and start working out the acting bits, then we will have a Sunday afternoon (9th April) to really get it ready before performing it that evening in St Paul’s Church opposite Tesco. 





We will have some experienced directors helping us prepare and a great band who have played for this musical before – it will be amazing!





We will talk about this in more detail in February .... but put the dates and times in your diary and check out � HYPERLINK "http://www.cliftondiocese.com/departments/youth/born/" �www.cliftondiocese.com/departments/youth/born/� to see images from performances in Bristol area. 





Confirmation





Bishop Patrick is coming to celebrate this Sacrament on 15th September.  When we meet in January anyone who will be in Year 9 or above in September 2017 will be invited to think about whether they want to and are ready to make this step in faith. 





If you remember, the expectation is that anyone who does want to receive this Sacrament must have shown the following commitment


Attendance at a minimum 8 of the previous 10 of the CatholicTwentyFourSeven meetings.


OR


Significant commitment to their faith by frequently and regularly attending Mass on Sunday and/or being involved in parish life  (such as being an altar server)





Confirmation is an important step – it is both the young person taking their faith more seriously and the Church confirming that this young person is a person of faith who lives that faith 24/7. 





Think carefully before you decide if you are ready to make the commitment .... and watch this space. 








